December 28, 1982

Those of you who have been recipients of the Media Monitor
on its "special" list are now receiving it for the last
time.

If you are not already aware, my position was one of
seventy "exempt" jobs abolished at this time.

With Corporate Relations down to only two people, I am
not at all certain there will even continue to be a clip
book.

T will be returning to Milwaukee to exercise my seniority
as a Clerk.

— Jim Scribbins




